
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
INFORMATION REQUIRED FROM VERMEULEN DESCENDANTS TO UPDATE OUR GENEALOGY. 
 
We appeal to all Vermeulen descendants to help us with this. 
 
Our researchers in particular Johan Vermeulen and Izak Vermeulen, created for us as the Vermeulen descendants 
an invaluable heritage 
 
Update your details in the register’s database not only involves recording names, births, wedding dates and dates 
on which persons have died,but also involves the provision and recording of personal information about an 
interesting event or anecdote or personal achievements of a Vermeulen that occurs to him or her . 
. 
It must be emphasised that the Genealogies and the database are the property of the Bond and that no part thereof 
may be reproduced in any form or by means of electronic or mechanical manufacturing without written approval 
from the Bond except when it is used for your own purposes. 
 
Please note that if a Vermeulen marries and he/she adopts his/her partner's surname, the partner's details are 
indicated in the genealogy, but not the details of their children or descendants. The child is no longer a Vermeulen 
for the purposes of our genealogy. In the past, however, some of these  children's names  have been mentioned 
in our register. Unfortunately, their details cannot be removed now. 
 
The responsibility of collecting genealogy information is not only based on the Bond Management and if every 
Bond member and Vermeulen descendant helps us by checking his or her information in the genealogy and let us 
know about the changes, it will make our task that much easier. It is in the interest of yourself  to make sure that 
your information is up to date. Data for the last 20 years is no  longer  readily available and is no longer provided 
by institutions. If we want to establish an updated with correct information genealogy for our offspring which they 
will be proud of, it will be the responsibility of each of us. 
 
The Management of the Bond is willing to upload the information to the database. We  just need to get the correct 
information. Make sure the  information you supplied, is correct. The source from which we obtain the information 
is also specified and if you supply the info your name will be indicated as the source in our database. If you are not 
sure if your detail have already been included in our genealogy or whether your info is up to date, please contact 

us via email at  hennieverm@gmail.com . We shall let you know which information we need. Also encourage 

other Vermeulens to pass on their information to us. 
 
Your attention is drawn to the terms of our privacy policy as  published on our website  
https://www.vermeulenbond.org The information recorded in our database can hardly reveal your identity. 
Nevertheless, you agree that we may use this information in future publications of our genealogy database unless 
you expressly notify us that we are not allowed to do so. 
 
THANK YOU FOR BEING WILLING TO BE INVOLVED IN  THIS IMPORTANT TASK OF ESTABLISHING AND 
PRESERVING THE VERMEULEN HERITAGE FOR OUR  OFFSPRING. 
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